
 

Editor’s Comment:   

As requested, I thoroughly reviewed the manuscript entitled "NEONATAL URINARY OUTFLOW 
OBSTRUCTION REQUIRING EARLY CIRCUMCISION" and also considered the statements of the 
reviewers. After that, my opinion is that this work is well written, concisely and objectively. Although the 
text deals with a relatively simple theme, and does not bring major scientific discoveries / novelties, it 
represents a good review of the subject. So my opinion is that it deserves to be considered for 
publication. 

   However, I recommend that the volume and edition numbers of reference number 1 be added (83 - 
Suppl. 1), and that a careful review of grammar and language style be done prior to publication 
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